qwertyuiopasdfghjklzxcvbnmqwertyu iocvbnmqwertyuiopasdfghjklzxcvbn

mqwei	TAREAS DE INGLÉS	wert
yuiopa	MÓDULO 2	opas
dfghjk		shjklz
xcvbn	GRUPO: LOCALIDAD	bnm
qwerty	PROFESOR/A	uiop
asdfgh	jklzxcvbnmqwertyuiopaso	lfghj
klzxcvk	onmqwertyuiopasdfghjklz	xcvb
nmqwe	ertyuiopasdfghjklzxcvbnm	nqwer

tyuiopasdfghjklzxcvbnmqwertyuiopa sdfghjklzxcvbnmqwertyuiopasdfghjkl zxcvbnmqwertyuiopasdfghjklzxcvbn mqwertyuiopasdfghjklzxcvbnmqwert yuiopasdfghjklzxcvbnmqwertyuiopas dfghjklzxcvbnmqwertyuiopasdfghjklz xcvbnmqwertyuiopasdfghjklzxcvbnm rtyuiopasdfghjklzxcvbnmqwertyuiop asdfghjklzxcvbnmqwertyuiopasdfghj

PARTE Nº 3: LOOKING FORWARD Tema I. LET'S CELEBRATE

1. Choose the correct form.

- 1. Tomorrow the sun *rises | is rising* at 6.44 and it sets | is setting at 18.33.
- 2. I don't do anything / am not doing anything tonight. I want to relax.
- 3. What time *do you meet* | *are you meeting* John on Sunday?
- 4. This year the school ends / is ending on 28 June.
- 5. After the reconstruction the supermarket opens | is opening on Monday again.
- 6. I can't help you. I see / am seeing the doctor this afternoon.
- 7. We've already booked our holiday. We go | are going to Rome in May.
- 8. Could you meet us at the airport tomorrow morning? The plane *lands | is landing* at 10:15.
- 9. Do you have / Are you having your birthday party this week or next week? I forgot.
- 10. The piano concert *doesn't start | is not starting* at 8 o'clock. It is cancelled.

2. Exercise "some, any, a, an"

1. Would you like ______cake? (not the whole thing!) – Yes, I'd like _____ more, if there is any.

2. Do you have _____more crisps?

- 3. I don't want these pictures. I don't like _____ of them.
- 4. Do you know _____actor who lives in York?

5. I think I know _____actresses who live there, but I'll have to check in my address book.

6. I don't trust him. There are <u>_____</u>strange stories about him.

- 7. Really? We don't know _____stories about him.
- 8. I put my glasses down in _____place and now I cannot find them.
- 9. I have got three sets of car keys and I can't find _____ of them.

10. I don't need _____help. I'm fine.

11. I also like Elvis. I would love to listen to _____of his songs right now.

12. I don't like the Spice Girls, though. I'd rather eat _____spicy Asian food than listen to them!

3. Choose whether to use HOW MUCH or HOW MANY in the following questions?

- 1. do you weigh?
- 2. does it cost to fly to America?
- 3. brothers and sisters do you have?
- 4. people did he invite to his birthday party ?
- 5. was your computer?
- 6. mistakes did you make on the test?
- 7. books did you borrow from the library ?
- 8. water did they bring with them in the desert?
- 9. photos did you take when you went to London?
- 10. times a day do you brush your teeth?

MÓDULO 3

INGLÉS

PARTE Nº 3: Looking forward Tema II. ON BOARD

1. What are these people saying?



play football buy a new car now take a bath

2. Complete to make AFFIRMATIVE sentences..

- 1. He ______his friend. (to phone)
- 2. We _____a new computer game. (to play)
- 3. My sister ______TV. (to watch)
 4. You ______a picnic next Tuesday. (to have)
- 5. They ______to the bus stop this afternoon. (to walk)
- 6. She ______her aunt. (to visit)
- 7. I ______my homework after school. (to do)
- 8. Sophie and Nick ______their friends. (to meet)

3. Complete to make NEGATIVE sentences..

- 1. They ______the lunch basket. (not/to pack)
- 2. I _______ somebody the way. (not/to ask)
- 3. Rita
 Jim's book. (not/to borrow)

 4. We
 a T-shirt. (not/to design)
- 5. I _______ on the red button. (not/to click)
- 6. Andy and Fred ______a song. (not/to sing)
- 8. He ______ the hamster in the garden. (not/to keep)

4. Add the necessary information to make INTERROGATIVE I sentences.

- 1. You going to visit your sister.
- 2. She going to walk in the park with her friends.
- 3. Anna going to work.
- 4. John going to speak at the meeting.
- 5. You going to publish this novel.
- 6. Lisa and Andrew going to come with us.
- 7. She going to leave the house.
- 8. Adriana going to pick up her little sister.

5. Read the travel brochure. Then decide which place each person below will visit.

CHINCHERO Take a trip to Chinchero, a beautiful little town in the mountains, and you'll have a great time. You'll see some interesting Inca architecture and an old colonial church. Walk around the town's colourful Sunday market and buy some wonderful souvenirs!

THE INCA TRAIL What about going trekking? It won't be easy, but you won't be sorry! The trail is about 50 km long and you'll do it in three days. You will climb hills, walk along fields, rivers and lakes and visit little villages. It's a great opportunity to meet local people and learn about their culture.

FUN IN CUSCO Have a taste of Cusco's nightlife. Cusco is famous for being the party capital of Peru. Its popular clubs have got electronic, hip-hop and dance music and some great bands and DJs. Have a drink and go dancing – you'll have a lot of fun!

- 1. Nicole likes going out with friends and meeting other young people from the area.
- 2. Simon doesn't like big cities very much. He is very interested in history and wants to get gifts for his family.
- 3. Liz loves nature and enjoys hiking and seeing the "real" country.

6. Answer the questions about the brochure.

- 1. Where is Chichero?
- 2. Where can tourists buy souvenirs in Chichero?
- 3. How many days does the trek take?
- 4. What geographical features will you see on the Inca Trail?
- 5. What is Cusco's reputation
- 6. What type of music do Cusco's clubs offer?

PARTE Nº 3: Looking forward Tema III. BE GREEN

1. Completa las oraciones con Will y elige el verbo adecuado.

Be get feel play go eat

a. She ______a doctor when she's older.

b. I ______married when I'm 32.

- c. I think I ______tired tomorrow evening.
- d. Clark _______ the saxo in a famous jazz band one day.

 e. We ______ pasta when we go to Rome.

f. Susan ______ to university when she finishes school.

2. Escribe oraciones con <u>will</u> o <u>won't</u> según el contexto.

- a. We ______a good time in the swimming pool. It's cold. (have)
- b. I ______as a singer because I like music very much. (work)
- c. My best friend ______to the park because she is ill. (go)
- by plane. It's very expensive. (travel) d. My cousins _____
- e. They ______ their exams. They always study a lot. (pass)
- f.Your brother ______ the film. It's a western and she loves

them. (like)

g. It ______cold tomorrow. It's august. (be)

TAREAS

3. Mira la información del cuadro. Escribe preguntas y respuestas cortas.

	Jenny	Tim	Dan and Julie
Transport	Car	Bike	motorbike
Job	Police officer	Doctor	Architects
Home	London	Manchester	Liverpool

Jenny / drive / a car ? Will Jenny drive a car? Yes, she will.

a. Tim / work / as a doctor?

	<u> </u>
b. Jenny / train / to be a police office	r?
	?
c. Dan and Julie / ride / a bike?	
	?
d. Tim / live / in London?	
	?
e. Dan and Julie / live / in Liverpool?	
	?
f. Jenny / ride / a motorbike?	
-	?

4. Complete the sentences using the words from the box. LITTLE / A LITTLE / FEW / A FEW

- 1. We have ______time left. Let's try to get finished quickly.
- 2. You have _____ideas left, so let's hear them.
- 3. I have got very ______friends, so I'm alone most of the time.

4. Would you like _____water?

5. What you need is _____more self-confidence.

5. Read the article. Then choose the correct answer.

The World's best job

Ben Southhall has had many exciting adventures. He has run 19 marathons, climbed the highest mountains in Australia and travelled by land from Singapore to London. He has also written a book. However, Ben became famous for something else. In 2009, he got "the world's best job"!.

The job was to look Hamilton Island in Australia for six months and use social media to promote tourism there. Many people red about the job and there were 34,685 candidates from over 200 countries. Ben was the lucky one – he passed the interview and got the job. There was a lot of publicity about the job, so everyone wanted to meet the winner. He gave 124 interviews in 24 hours!

During those six months, Ben visited 60 other islands, appeared on the Oprah Winfrey show, took 2,000 photos and wrote 60 blogs. When the time came for him yo leave, Ben was tired but happy. He said, "It was the best job in the world, but also the busiest job in the world".

- 1. Ben Southall has ...
 - a. participated in competitions
 - b. climbed the highest mountains in the world
 - c. Both a and b
- 2. Ben has become famous for ...
 - a. writing an interesting book
 - b. getting a great job
 - c. Both a and b
- 3. During his job on the island, Ben ...
 - a. appeared on TV
 - b. wrote about the island on the Internet
 - c. \rightarrow Both a and b
- 4. Ben thinks his job was ...
 - a. fantastic
 - b. hard work
 - c. Both a and b